
 

 

 

As spring begins to bloom—despite the occasional chill—we're looking ahead with excitement
to the sunny days of summer at Town Centre Private Schools! Our dedicated team is busy
planning a summer full of learning, fun, and unforgettable memories for your child.

Our Summer Camp, led by our trusted year-round staff, runs for eight weeks from June 30 to
August 22, offering a wide range of engaging activities and adventures. We offer flexible
weekly registration to suit your family's needs, with camp hours from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
Plus, before-school care (7:00–9:00 a.m.) and after-school care (3:30–6:30 p.m.) are included in
the tuition.

Our goal is to enrich your child’s summer by building on their school experiences while giving
them the freedom to explore their interests and talents. Ready to join the fun? Visit our
website or drop by the office to register today!
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Open House - Saturday, April 26
Families are invited to explore our Pre-School, Elementary, and High School Divisions during
our Open House on Saturday, April 26th from 10AM to 2PM. It’s a great opportunity to visit
the three Divisions and learn more about what TCPS has to offer. 

Special IB Information Sessions will be held from 11:00 – 11:30 a.m. and 12:30 – 1:00 p.m. at
Amarillo Campus. You are welcome to visit Junior Prep, Senior Prep, and Grade 1 classrooms
where our trained teachers will provide insights into the Montessori and Primary Years
Programme (PYP) and showcase student work. Parents will also have the opportunity to meet
our subject teachers, who will be on hand at the Open House to answer any questions. No
appointment or pre-registration is required.

 We look forward to welcoming you on April 26th!

https://www.instagram.com/town_centre_preschool?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw==
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Our 23rd 
Win!

We wish to remind all our families that Town Centre PrivateWe wish to remind all our families that Town Centre Private
Schools will be closed on the following dates:Schools will be closed on the following dates:  

Good FridayGood Friday                                      April 18thApril 18th  
Easter MondayEaster Monday                            April 21stApril 21st

We would like to wish all our TCPS families, students and staff aWe would like to wish all our TCPS families, students and staff a
relaxing long weekend. Classes will resume at their regular hoursrelaxing long weekend. Classes will resume at their regular hours
on on Tuesday, April 22nd.Tuesday, April 22nd.  

Important 

April 18: Good Frida
y 

We’re thrilled to share some exciting news—Town Centre Private Schools has won in every
category we were nominated for in the recent Readers' Choice Awards!

This incredible recognition reflects the hard work, dedication, and passion of our entire
school community. A heartfelt thank you goes out to all who took the time to vote and
support us.

Your ongoing commitment and belief in what we do have made this achievement possible.
It’s a true celebration of the excellence we continue to build together.

Thank you once again for your support. Let’s take a moment to celebrate this shared
success and keep striving for even greater accomplishments ahead!

 

HOLIDAYS

April 21: Easter Mond
ay

Dates!



 

  

International DayInternational Day
We’re excited to share some wonderful moments from our recent International Day
celebration!  Our students had an incredible time sampling delicious cuisines from around the
globe and experiencing the rich traditions of different cultures. It was truly heartwarming to
see them proudly dressed in their cultural attire—embracing and celebrating both their own
heritage and that of their classmates. Here are some pictures from the event! 


